
 

 

Plumas Pines Men’s Club 
Board Meeting Notes 

April 22, 2021 
 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 3:20pm on the outside balcony of Longboards. Board members 

present were: Steve Munsen, Paul Jeglum, Brad Clark, Jim Greenwald, Dennis Madsen, Jim 

Kinkade, Kim Roberts, John Zimlich, Charlie Myers, and Steve Janovick.  

 

Past Meeting Notes – Meeting notes from March 12, 2021 were approved. 

Membership Report – To date, the Men’s Club has received 73 applications for 2021 membership. 

The sympathy and new member welcome card has been completed and look great. 

Treasurer Report – The Men’s Club currently has $5,262.09 in a CD account and $7,873.10 in its 
Checking account. Waiting on Portola H.S. to determine who the recipients are for the (2) Men’s Club 
$1000 scholarships. 
 

Handicap Report – Handicap guidelines have been updated and are posted on the Plumas Pines 

Golf Resort website and in the Men’s locker room. 

Tournament Report – The date for the 2- man Mountain Match Play Tournament has changed from 

May 13 & 14 to May 13 & 15. Men’s Club will give $500 check to its Travel team to participate in this 

year’s Sierra Nevada Travel Cup Championship. 

 
Mountain Classic – Charlie Myers will begin calling local caterers on food pricing for this year’s 

Mountain Classic. 

 

Head Pro – No report. 

 

Old/New Business – Men’s Club will hold their 21- Tee Shot Salute on April 29th in honor of 

member’s lives lost this past year. 

 

The next meeting will be held on the outside balcony of Longboards (after golf) on May 20th. This 

spring meeting will include lunch paid for by the Men’s Club. 


